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Statement From House Republican Leader Mike McLane On Governor Kate 

Brown’s Inaugural Address 
 
Salem, Ore. - House Republican Leader Mike McLane (R-Powell Butte) issued the following statement 
following Governor Kate Brown’s inaugural address today: 
 
“Our state will only reach its true potential when Governor Brown and her Democratic colleagues embrace 
bipartisanship, not only when it is convenient, but especially when it is not. While Governor Brown’s 
remarks today included some encouraging words about her priorities in the upcoming session, words 
alone will not be enough to address the challenges facing our state. I am hopeful that Governor Brown 
will live up to her pledge of partnership before partisanship in 2017.” 
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